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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 

 
Dear KLES Parents, 
 
Thank you to all of the parents, volunteers, and 
contributors for the 2021-2022 Field Days! 
Unfortunately, we could not control the 
weather and had to postpone the event, but it 
still was a raving success! The students had a 
fantastic time!  
 
We also are looking forward to showering our 
teachers and staff with love for Teacher 
Appreciation Week May 9th through 13th! Let’s 
be sure to show them how much we care about 
them and all they do! 
 
Fifth grade graduation is coming up very soon 
and we will need volunteers to help make this 
event memorable for our students. If you are 
interested in helping out, please email us 
at killearnlakespto@gmail.com. 
 
As always, if you have any questions, please 
feel free to reach out to us on Facebook or by 
email. 
 
Sincerely, 
Jamie Sheehan 
KLES President 

 
 

VOLUNTEER CORNER 
 

Volunteer of the Month is 

Lenard Franklin!! 

 

Thank you for all you do to assist the PTO! You 

have been an amazing volunteer over the 

course of the past month! We appreciate all 

you do! 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
5/9 – 5/13 Teacher Appreciation Week 
5/12  Jeremiah’s Italian Ice Share 
Night 
5/23   Fifth Grade Graduation 
5/23 – 5/25  Early Release Days 
5/25   Last Day of School 
5/27  Report Cards 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our next and last meeting for the 2021-2022 
year is in May. The meeting date and details 
will be sent closer to the date. Everyone is 
invited to attend! We hope to see you there!  
 
2022-2023 PTO BOARD 
 
Do you have any interest in serving on the PTO 
next school year? 
 
If so please contact us at 
killearnlakespto@gmail.com.  
 
 

 
 

SHARE NIGHT on May 12th 
Let them know that you are there to support 

KLES! 
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